
 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
October 2019 

      Established 1921      Member News 

Dear Members, 

This month brings a lot of  changes for the golf  season with falling 

leaves, colder temps, greens being plugged and other course changes. I 

hope all have a chance to play this month as the ever popular 

Superintendent’s Revenge is coming up soon. We have 2 board seats 

open for a 3 year term. As of  this letter, we have had no one show an 

interest in these positions. If  by the 15th of  the month, no one 

requests that they be put on the ballot, the board will remain in tact 

for the next year. If  you are interested, let Brian or a board member 

know. Thank you.  

We will be having our annual meeting in November. Date to be 

decided at our October board meeting. Look for the date from e-mails 

in the second half  of  October. The Board wants to thank everyone 

that donated to the Capital Fund campaign. If  you are still thinking of  

donating, contact John Connell or Brian Boggs. All donations will 

remain confidential and only be used for capital expenditures.  

Kim Kinnear, President 

419.332.0581         fremontcc@midohio.twcbc.com   Fremont Country 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Here we are ladies in our final month of 
“official” Golf Events!  I’m amazed just 

how quickly the summer flew.  October brings such beauty to our course with the color changes 
I’m hoping Mother Nature cooperates so we can get out and enjoy our amazing course! 
 
Mark your calendars: 

 
October 3  Trick-or-Treat Scramble   9:30 am Shotgun 

This is a new 18 hole FUN team event which promises to bring many Tricks OR Treats on the 
various holes!  Prizes for costumes as well ~ you won’t want to miss out on this one!!!  ALL are 

welcome.  There is a $5.00 entry fee for non-association members & “9-holers”. 
 

October 10   Donut Hole Scramble   10:00 am Shotgun 
   Coffee & Donut Holes        9:15am 

  
October 10  Ladies Closing Dinner & Awards  5:30 pm Cocktails/6:00 pm Dinner 

ALL LADIES (golf or not) are welcomed & invited to join this event.  Please call the club or sign 
up in the ladies locker room.  We look forward to seeing everyone and enjoying fellowship before 

many of our friends head south! 
 

December 5  Christmas Coffee    10:00am 
ALL LADIES are welcomed & invited to join in for coffee and Carol’s delicious home-made 

pastries!  We will again be accepting donations for The Liberty Center and our own FCC Kitchen.  
 

Safe travels to those of you heading out this month to warmer areas! 
 

Thank you ladies for a fantastic year!  Jadlynne 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Just for the Ladies 



Golf Shop News 
 

“Attitude will always win out on ability. ❞ —Dr. Bob Rotella 

It’s hard to believe that it’s that time of year when it starts to cool down and the leaves are changing 

colors. I want to take this time to thank all of you for your support of Fremont Country Club and 

myself as your GM/Head Professional. I want to thank all of you who participated in our events 

throughout the year. The goal of the tournament program is to offer a mix of fun and competitive 

events. I am always looking for new events to mix in with our current tournament schedule, so if 

you have an idea, stop in and share it with me. Don’t forget that your golf shop credit will expire on 

December 15th, so stop in the shop and spend your winnings before it’s too late. If you would like 

to know how much credit you have on the books, stop into the golf shop and we can look it up for 

you. The Fall Golf Shop Sale will begin October 16th  and will run through November 15th . Enjoy 

the beautiful Fall weather, and I hope to see you out at the club soon! 

Results 

2019 Couples Championship 
First Place – Mike Hartley & Jan Fulton 

Second Place – Tim & Dana Schratt 
Third Place – David & Judith Reed 

Fourth Place – Gary & Sue LeMaitre 
 

Two-Day Member/Member (Overall Winners) 
First Place – Kevin Wammes & Dudley Singer 

Second Place – Rob Hall & Paul Hershey 
Third Place – Mike Hoelzer & Scott Young 

Fourth Place - Scott Hanes & Rich Claycomb 
Fifth Place – Randy Frey & Jim Potridge 
Sixth Place – Kyle Darr & Randy Rankin 

    Seventh Place – Dave Cope & Dan Polter 
 

Two-Day Member/Member (Format Winners) 
Day 1 

Best Ball (Front 9) 
Tied First Place – Rob Hall & Paul Hershey 

James Siedenburg & Andy Adams 
 

Alternate Shot (Back 9) 
First Place – Mike Hoelzer & Scott Young 

Second Place – Joe Hiestand & Doug Hoch 
 

 

 



 

Golf Shop News Continued  

  

Day 2 
Scramble (Front 9) 

First Place – Kevin Wammes & Dudley Singer 
Second Place – Scott Warner & Dick Binau 

 
Shamble Aggregate (Back 9) 

First Place – Scott Hanes & Rich Claycomb 
Second Place – Kim & Brad Kinnear 

 
Proxy Winners (Day 1) - Hole #5 – Monk Cassel/Hole #8 – Mark Miesle 

(Day 2) – Hole #12 – Mike Hoelzer/Hole #14 – Joe Hiestand 
 

 
 

FCC Ladies Results 
 

Mosser Stroke Play  
First Place Gross– Patty Wilkins 

Second Place Gross– Cindy Young 
First Place Net – Dana Schratt  

Second Place Net – Judith Reed  
Third Place Net – Sue Newman  

 
FCC Ladies Ryder Cup  

Team Europe Wins the Cup!  
Congrats: Genie Hoch, Sue Newman, Judith Reed, Dana Schratt & Chris Heavner  

 
I would like to personally thank the FCC Ladies Association for a great season.  It has been 
delightful working with the ladies on Thursday mornings!!   
 
 
To better help staffing the Clubhouse, we would greatly appreciate members calling ahead with 
reservations at any time you plan to dine at Fremont Country Club, that way the Kitchen Staff and 
Wait staff can have everything ready for the members coming.  
 
On another note, if there is a special occasion, birthday, you have guest visiting or just simply would 
like to have a something different than what’s on the menu, whether it be Steak, Duck, Lamb, etc.
… please contact Brian several days in advance and he will accommodate your needs to the best of 
his ability.  We’ve had several members that have taken advantage of this great service and have 
enjoyed many special evenings with smaller groups.  

 
 

 



 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

  

 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Saturday, October 5th  

Big Ten Shamble Draft  

6:00 PM (Bar & Grille) 

Sunday, October 6th  

Big Ten Shamble (10:00 AM Shotgun Start) 

Sunday, October 13th  

Super Revenge (10:00 AM Shotgun Start) 

SAVE THE DATE!!!  

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 16th   

FCC REVERSE RAFFLE 

Birthday Club 

During the month, we are celebrating our October Birthdays. So 

if  your birthday falls in October, you can come in for a FREE 

DINNER on Saturday, October 19th. 

 Must be a party of  4 or more and reservations are required. 

Please Call the Club for questions or reservations (make sure to 

mention its for your Birthday)  

We look forward to celebrating with you! 



    

 
 

 

 

- Greens Aeration will begin October 14th and 15th 

- Bad spots on #1,#3,#6,#12,#13 greens will be cored, sanded, seeded  

- Tees, Approaches, Fairways will be aerified when time allows and before the snow flies 

- Bathrooms on course will remain closed as irrigation repairs are being done. 

- Grub control timing was tough this year. The spring was very wet and there were minimal 

signs of  beetles throughout the summer. The chemicals put down controlled most of  the 

grub activity. There are several areas of  skunk/raccoon damage but they are only picking 

and not rolling big areas of  sod up. I will continue to monitor this to see if  another chemical 

application will be needed.  

- Please continue to fix ball marks on greens, fill divots with sand, and keep carts 30 feet from 

greens. 

- The leaves have begun to fall. Very minimal right now but should increase as we get deeper 

into the month. We only have one tractor in operation which has the rough mower attached 

to it. As the leaves fall I will try to balance blowing and mulching with the tractor.  

- The new greens mower has arrived. The adjustments will be tinkered with over the next few 

weeks to see what its limitations are. 

- The end of  the season is quickly approaching so I want to give a shout out to my staff. The 

three of  them plus Denny have worked extremely hard to provide everyone a great place to 

play golf. Having the very minimum to work with they got the job done. Thank you guys for 

your hard work! 

 

Matt Young, GCSAA Member 

 

Business Office  

 

The hours of  operation for the Business Office are Wednesday - Friday from 9:00 AM - 3:00 

PM. If  you have any questions regarding billing or you monthly statement, please call 

Jennifer during these hours of  operation. If  you are interested in setting up a meeting to 

book an event at FCC, please call Event Coordinator Jennifer at 419.332.0581 or by email at 

jenniferboggsfcc@gmail.com 
 

The  Greens Section  



 

S U N  M O N  T U E  W E D  T H U  F R I  S A T  

  

  

 1 

Men's’ Scramble  

2 

 

3 Limited 

Dinner Menu 

 

4 Dinner 
Special - Beef 
Tenderloin, 
Veg and Starch  

5 Dinner 

Special - Beef 

Tenderloin, 

Veg and Starch  

6 Brunch  

13:30-2PM 

7  

Club Closed 

8 9 10 Ladies 

Closing Dinner 

6 PM (FL) 12 

PM Whirlpool 

11 Dinner 

Special 

12 Dinner 

Special  

13 Brunch  

10:30-2PM 

Private 

Event (FL 

14 Rotary Club 

Closed—Course 

Closed for 

Aerification 

15  

Course Closed 

for Aerification  

16 

 

17 18 19 

Birthday Club 

20 21 Rotary 

Club Closed 

22 23 NWO 

Basketball 

Meeting 6PM 

(BR) 

24 25 Kids 

Halloween 

Movie Night  

26 

27 Brunch 

10:30-2PM 

Harvest 

Ladies (FL) 

28 Rotary 

Club Closed  

29 30 31 Halloween   

       

October 2019 

 

      Mondays- Closed   

Tuesdays – 10:30 - 8:00 PM  

Wednesday - 10:30 AM—8:00 PM 

Thursday - 10:30 AM—8:00 PM 

Friday – 10:30 AM—9:00 PM 

Saturday - 10:30 AM—8:00 PM   

Sunday –10:30 AM—4:00 PM   

(Lunch Menu Only) 

      

      

 


